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State of the States
On Tuesday, 
the California 
Department of 
Industrial Relations 
released another 
round of proposed 

regulations for the states drug 
formulary.  The new regulations 
would call for an implementation 
date of January 1, 2018 and 
establish procedures for physicians 
to transition existing patients to 
formulary compliant medications.  
The DIR also added over 40 
medications to the proposed 
formulary.  The regulations are 
open for public comment until 
August 2. 

The Ohio Bureau 
of Workers’ Comp 
released proposed 
amendments 
to the state’s 
workers’ comp 

drug formulary.  The amendments 
include the removal of six 
medications from the formulary, 
and the addition of several more 
including over-the-counter topical 
analgesics.  The proposal also 
includes continued coverage for 
patients already on medications 
that would be removed or modified 
by the amendments.  The changes, 
if approved, will go into effect in 
October.

Missouri is 
finally getting 
a Prescription 
Drug Monitoring 
Program (PDMP) 
but it won’t look 

like other PDMPs.  Governor 
Greitens signed an executive order 
to create a PDMP that will collect 
dispensing information from 
private pharmacy benefit managers 
(PBMs) and the Department of 
Health and Senior Services will 
analyze the data to refer suspicious 
activity to law enforcement for 
further investigation.  The PDMP 
will now allow prescribers to check 
patients history.

http://www.dir.ca.gov/dwc/DWCPropRegs/MTUS-Formulary/MTUS-Formulary.htm
https://s3.amazonaws.com/fn-document-service/file-by-sha384/8b93d246223387f4f29dee1398742a09a16e2b822df10c2f4ec83a4574f4478f09a54979e87a5e2b9f84980fd16315e7
https://governor.mo.gov/news/archive/governor-eric-greitens-announces-statewide-prescription-drug-monitoring-program


States in Session

Jayne and Danielle will be in 
Washington, D.C. on Monday 
and Tuesday.
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State of the States

Article of Interest

A new Workers Comp Research Institute study examined physician 
dispensing between 2011 and 2014 and whether or not state efforts 
to restrict physician dispensing have any effect.  The study found that 
although physicians dispensed fewer prescriptions it still represented 
a large share of prescription costs in state’s workers’ comp systems. 

This week, the 
Florida Division 
of Workers’ 
Compensation 
issued a 
clarification of 

the new provider reimbursement 
manual.  Under the newest 
edition all compounds are subject 

to prior authorization.  The 
manual classifies compounding 
as a “specialty service” and 
all such services require prior 
authorization.  The Division’s 
original interpretation had only 
required prior authorization for 
compounds that exceed $1,000.

https://www.wcrinet.org/reports/a-multistate-perspective-on-physician-dispensing-2011-2014
https://secure.fldfs.com/wcapps/cpt/CPT_Agree16.asp

